
 
 

  

                            PRESS RELEASE 
       Contact: Sgt. Jim Morgen 

                                                         303-655-3206 (Office) 

                                                             303-204-0866 (Cellular) 

                                                                        jmorgen@adcogov.org 

                

 

                                            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 11th, 2017 

 

Update on Investigation of our recent escape  

Adams County, Colo. – On April 7th, 2017 Inmate Shannon Owens presented himself as another inmate 

who was being released on a bond. After an exhaustive search by The Adams County Sheriff’s Office for 

Shannon Owens, he was found at a local hotel and was taken into custody without incident.  

As always, the primary concern of the Adams County Sheriff’s Office is the protection of the citizens we 

serve. It is likely “Human error” by our employees played a part during this release. The Adams County 

Sheriff’s Office is investigating the events leading up to the release of Shannon Owens.   
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